Volume 4, Issue 10



RAG

November, 1995

October Meeting Highlights

by Lynda Justice

The last meeting was to be held on Friday, October 20, 1995, at 8:00 p.m. at Masters Tavern, Ramada Inn. Due to many schedule conflictions, the meeting was cancelled at the last minute.

The next meeting will be held on Friday, November 17th at Masters Tavern inside Ramada Inn. The meeting will begin at 8:00 p.m. Voting of 1996 officers will be held at this time.

Elections

Elections will be held Friday, November 17th at the November Business Meeting. The following is the slate of officers to be voted on. Nominations will be accepted from the floor before the election.

President Vice-President Secretary Treasurer Lynda Justice Susan Harrell Dottie Whaley Judy Vernon

1-800-SHAGGER

Have you called Southern Shaggers Limited? Do you know about the great magazine, and the many services they provide? Check them out. They can provide you with a lot of information, discounts, etc. when you need them.

You can even order tickets to some parties and put them on your charge card. It doesn't get any easier than that!

The Pavers are Being Installed

The long awaited paver block project has started. The streets were blocked off the Monday after SOS, and the work began. Do you have your spot in history? Many BSC members have already purchased their paver block to be placed around the BSC logo paver.

Important Notice Please Read

With reference to the purchase of your 1996 SOS cards, it was announced at the Association meeting at Fall SOS that effective immediately your SOS cards can be purchased through your local shag club with a reduction of \$5.00 on the cost. Instead of \$35.00 per person, it will cost \$30.00 per person. This offer expires March 1, 1996, at which time all cards will be \$35. SOS is doing this for 1996 to help individual shag clubs boost their membership and also to give club members a reduction in the cost. To qualify for this \$5 reduction #1 - you MUST be a paid 1996 member of a shaq club, and #2 - the mony MUST be in the hands of SOS Membership by March 1, 1996. For any BSC member who is interested in saving \$5.00 on your SOS card, you should:

- Mail your check or bring cash or check to one of our monthly parties.
 All checks should be made payable to the Burlington Shag Club.
- After money is received, a member of the Burlington Shag Club will be responsible for compiling an address list of members paying and mail a certified check, along with the address list to SOS Membership.

 Your SOS card will be mailed to your residence after the club's certified check is received.

Please keep in mind that if you are not interested in the \$5.00 savings, you can purchase your SOS card as you always have in the past, either by mailing your personal check to SOS Membership or buying your card at Spring or Fall SOS.

A Plea for Help

The Newsletter Editor (myself) has decided that the time has come to turn the newsletter over to someone else to do. I no longer have the time it requires to put out this monthly effort. The December issue will be my last one. I will still do flyers for the club periodically. Also, I will keep the club's roster on my computer and print out mailing labels for the newsletter unless someone else would like to take over this part. The newsletter is something I enjoy doing, but no longer have the time to devote. Thanks for all the great comments on the great job I do. I love hearing from all of you, but that doesn't help me get the newsletter put together! It's been 3-1/2 years! So please, won't someone - or a couple of people - answer this plea?

1995 Officers

President	ıt Jon <mark>nie</mark> Ellington					
Vice President	Susan Harrell	538-1122				
Secretary'	Lynda Justice	584-6826				
Treasurer	Judy Vernon	222-0025				

Committee Chairpersons

50/50	Jesse Justice	584-6826
Entertainment	Evelyn Fuller	228-0385
Golf	Zane Gibbs	584-4278
-	Steve Pettigrew	449-6903
Newletter Editor	Martha Mobley	227-5195
Remembrance	Lynda Justice	584-6826
Telephone	Bob Maccia	226-8811

Club Sponsors

The following businesses have agreed to give a 10% discount, unless other-wise indicated, to BSC members:

Asher-McAdams Drug Store B&H Trophies Best Western Motel (commercial room rate \$49 plus tax) Buck & Bass (except firearms) Candy Brooks Dance Studio Don's Music City (30%) Koury's Dress Shop Maxwell Volkswagen-Volvo-Suburu (parts only) Mike Flanigan's Clock Shop Modern Linoleum & Tile Co. Roses Discount Furniture (Discount given by Buzz Griggs only) Sawyer Exterminating Stainback's Florist Style Craft Interiors Western Charcoal Steak House (5%)

Be sure & take advantage of these discounts - especially since these businesses have been gracious enough to allow us these discounts!

Advertise in the Shag Rag

Business Card	\$15.00	3 months
(Jan-Dec)	\$55.00	1 year
1/4 page	\$30.00	3 months
1/2 page	\$45.00	3 months

It pays to advertise in the Shag Rag! And you'll be helping the club out, too!

The Burlington Shag Club

Was founded August 3, 1985.

The Burlington Shag Club's

Current membership is 205.

The Burlington Shag Club's

Annual dues have been \$5.00 per person. Expect the dues to increase to \$10.00 per person for 1996. The membership year runs from January thru December. You must be 21 years of age to join.

The Burlington Shag Club

Is a member of the Association of Carolina Shaq Clubs.

The Burlington Shag Club's

General Business Meeting is the third Friday of each month. Time and place of each meeting is published monthly in the Shag Rag.

The Burlington Shag Club

Meets for dancing every Friday night at Masters Tavern inside the Ramada Inn from 9:00 p.m. to 1:00 a.m.

The Burlington Shag Club's

Shag Rag is published monthly and is distributed to club members, club sponsors and other shag clubs.

The Burlington Shag Club's

Elections are held every November at the General Business Meeting. Installation of officers takes place at the Christmas party.

The Burlington Shag Club's

Events scheduled for the year include:

2 golf tournaments (1 fun & 1 benefit) Meals-on-Wheels Benefit Dance Summer Blast Halloween party Christmas party New Year's party

Committee Members

Entertainment Evelyn Fuller* Jonnie Ellington Susan Harrell Ralph Johnson Sandy Johnson George Lewis Vicky Lewis Fave Long Bob Maccia Martha Mobley Carol Pettigrew Rick Turner Ray Welch Buddy Whaley Dotty Whaley

Telephone
Bob Maccia*
Peggy Childress
Ellen Dodson
Jonnie Ellington
Lynda Justice
Jane Williamson

Golf Zane Gibbs* Steve Pettigrew* Steve McHone Rick Turner Ken Williamson

Benefit
Al Fogleman*
Jonnie Ellington
Evelyn Fuller
Kevin & Susan Harrell
Jesse & Lynda Justice
Bob Maccia
Martha Mobley
Carol Pettigrew
Ricky Turner
Judy Vernon
Jack & Betsy Williams



November Birthdays

December Birthdays

Shirley Pettigrew 12/3
Glenda Horner 12/4
Terry Gardner 12/4
Michael Barber 12/5
Carol Pettigrew 12/5
Joel Hyder12/6
Marilyn Cahoon 12/7
Keith Thompson 12/7
Marlene Phipps 12/9
Beth Canada 12/12
Sandra Johnson 12/13
Betsy Williams 12/15
Judy Satterfield 12/16
Jim Phipps 12/22
Peggy Mills 12/22
Marie Brown 12/22
Deanie Costner 12/22
Jo Ann Eckhardt 12/26
Jack Williams 12/31

November DIs

Jackie McCauley	11/3
Allen Brown	11/10
Roy Childress	11/17
Joe Роре	11/24

December DJs

Tommy Amburn	12/1
Jim Way	12/8





November Birthday Bash

Friday
Nov. 17th
Masters Tavern
Ramada Inn
Burlington, NC
9:00 - 1:00
DJ
Roy Childress
Birthday Cake
for
Birthday People!



Road Trip Information

October, 1995

1-5	Orange	Squeeze	VI,	ввоо,	Orlando,	FI
1-2	Oninge	Squee Le	$V \perp_{I}$	DDCC,	Onunuo,	

3-5 Fall Cyclone V, Twister's Shag Club, Cornelius, NC

3-5 Columbia Invitational Shag & Golf Weekend, Columbia, SC

9-12 Move Across the River, Cincinnati Bop Club, Cincinnatti, OH

11 Fall Winter Boogie, Steppin' Out Shaggin' Shag Club, Eden, NC

17-18 Inland Throwdown in the Pines, MASS, Southern Pines, NC

17-18 5th Annual Turkey Blast, Winston-Salem Shag Club, Holiday Inn, Clemmons, NC

18 5th Annual Shaggin' Gobbler Get-Together, Piedmont Shag Association, Kannapolis, NC

19 Cammy Awards, Holiday Inn, Salisbury, NC

24-26 Thanksgiving Mixed Doubles Dance Contest XV, Duck's, NMB, SC

December, 1995

16 Burlington Shag Club Christmas Party, Quarry Hills Country Club, Graham, NC

January, 1996

5-7 HHICSC Party Weekend, Hilton Head Island Shag Club, Hilton, Head, SC

7-14 Delbert McClinton & Friends, Sandy Beach Cruise II. Call 1-800-DELBERT

7-14 Ultimate Rhythm & Blues Cruise

11-14 ACSC Mid-Winter Beach Classic, NMB, SC

February, 1996

2-4 Foothills Winter Boogie, Lake Hickory Shag Club, Hickory, NC

16-17 3rd Annual Meals-on-Wheels Benefit Dance, Burlington Shag Club, Ramada Inn, Burlington, NC

23-25 ShagAtlanta & the ACSC Winter Workshop, Atlanta, GA

March, 1996

15-17 Shaq Classic 7, CSRA Shaq Club, Augusta, GA

29-31 Shagattack, Fat Harold's Beach Club, NMB, SC

April, 1996

12-21 S.O.S. Spring Safari

May, 1996

18 Electric Storm '96, Electric City Shag Club, Anderson,

19 17th Emerald Isle Beach Music Festival, Emerald Isle,

Golfing for Alamance **County Special Olympics**

On Saturday, October 14th, our shag club was privileged to conduct a golf tournament for our own Alamance County Special Olympics. With a shotgun start of 8:00 a.m., naturally the weather was a bit cool for the morning, but warmed up as the day went on. There were a few sprinkles of rain, but it certainly dampened no one's spirits.

We were very honored to have as our quests for the day many of the athletes from Special Olympics. An athlete along with their quardian greeted golfers as they approached each hole for their tee shots and thanked them for helping to support their chapter. One of our shag club members, Peggy Tew, was there with her

brother, special athlete Lewis Loy. It was good to have Lewis out there helping us. We would like to thank Gail Barnette for her many hours of help and coordinating the happenings of the special athletes. Thanks also to Lamont Stokes and Hollis & Linda Cook and the many other volunteers from Special Olympics for their time and efforts.

We had 20 teams to participate in the outing. We had good golfers and bad gulfers, serious gulfers und funny golfers, but for the day, because of what they were doing, they were all Great Golfers! Many of our golfers were from out of town and we appreciate them coming to support this cause. We were glad to see our good friends from Eden again; what a fun bunch! Shine Oliver and his team of Wayne Pyrtle, Mike Greeson, and David Moore won the event in a score card tie breaker. Coming in second place was Steve Pettigrew and his team of

Frank Bunn, Kirk Loy, and Jr. Wyatt. Coming in third place was Nita Wilson and her team of Charlie Moore, Lynn Hooper, and Sherry Stanley. Longest drive winners were Steve Hmiel and Sherry Stanley. Closest to the pin winners were: Bob Maccia & Sherry Stanley on #2, Lynn Hooper & Pam McHone on #11, Ron Coleman & Sherry Stanley on #18, Ron Fogleman on #8.

Cash awards were given this year for first place. In the spirit of giving, Shine and his team donated their winnings back to Special Olympics. A wonderful gesture, thanks very much.

There were many of our good friends and companies who donated \$100 each to be special sponsors on each holes. Our most gracious thanks to them for their support. Many businesses and individuals donated items to be used in a raffle, the main item

by Evelyn Turner

being a really nice Fenwick driver. At only \$1.00 per ticket, we collected \$233 dollars from the raffle. We also had a special barrel made by Jesse Justice for donations from the heart. We collected \$294 from this. At the end, it was our great pleasure to present to Alamance County Special Olympics the amount of \$4,160. One of the local businesses donated baseball caps for us to give to the special athletes. If you were not there to see the smiles on their faces, you missed a real joy! They were so proud of their new caps.

Jimmy & Mary Ann Lynch drove one of the beer carts for a while. Susan Harrell and Lynda Justice had the other cart and

Judy Vernon and I took over the first had bruises on her head from hitting around that course!

We had a cookout after the tournament for the golfers, special athletes, many volunteers, and shaq club members. Everyone enjoyed the good food and good fellowship while the prizes were being awarded.

cart when Jimmy & Mary Ann had to leave. Now I wouldn't say that Lynda and Judy complained about Susan's and my driving, but both of them asked for seat belts! I still don't understand why Judy said she the top of the cart; I only hit a few bumps and didn't bounce her all that high! We heard some complaints about the beer carts not getting around to the golfers very often, but we were allowed only 2 carts this time and we were making rounds as quickly as we could. Just ask Lynda and Judy if you think Susan and I weren't moving on

There were many of our shaq club members involved with the planning of this event. Under the chairmanship of Al Fogleman, others who spent time, effort, and money were Susan & Kevin Harrell, Lynda & Jesse Justice, Gail Barnette, Jonnie Ellington, Bob Maccia, Judy Vernon, Roy & Peggy Childress, Martha Mobley, Cookie Fogleman, Jimmy & Mary Ann Lynch, Zane Gibbs, Gail & Larry Jordan, George Lewis, Babs Drumwright, and Rick Turner.

All the time spent on planning this event was well worth it as soon as you saw the happy, smiling faces of the special athletes who were able to join us at the course. Thanks to all who participated.



222-5030 or 910/629-3013

Interview with the Stars

Burlington Shag Club Stars...

Name: Pam McHone

Birthdate: January 21, 1953

Marital Status: Married Spouse's name: Steve

Children: Deena and Ryan Grandchildren: Morqan

Nickname: Worney
Birthplace: Greensboro

High School: Gibsonville High School

College or Technical school: Alamance Comm. College Job title and place of work: Customer Service Rep, LabCorp

Member of BSC since: 1992

Offices held: none

When I learned to Shag and where: 1993 in Steve's Garage

The last good book I read was: The Client

Favorite Shag event: Spring SOS

Favorite Shag song: Come Get to This by Marvin Gaye

Worst hangover: The Boones Farm Night. My sister tells this

story so well!

Hobbies: Golf, golf and golf

Something that gives me "Goose Bumps": Cold weather

Pet peeve: Moody people

When I was a child, people always teased me about: My

ugly toes

I would like to be stuck in an elevator with: Fred Couples

and, of course, my husband

Something I could live without: Cruelty to animals

Dream vacation: Sandals Resort with Steve

Worst date: Being asked to get out of the car on Mebane Street

A celebrity I would like to meet: Fred Couples, but not in the

elevator

Favorite Television show: NYPD Blue and ER

Favorite Movie: Pretty Woman When I'm nervous, I: Cry

I wish I could: Quit work

Worst job I ever had: Working for an attorney

Name: Steven McHone

Birthdate: October 21, 1947

Marital Status: Married

Spouse's name: Pam

Children: 2 stepchildren (Ryan & Deena) Grandchildren: 1 Step Grandchild (Morqan)

Nickname: "The Blade" Birthplace: Winston-Salem

High School: Walter M. Williams

College or Technical school: Alamance Comm. College

Job title and place of work: Technician, Associated Microscope

Member of BSC since: 1987

Offices held: None

When I learned to Shag and where: 1965 on top of Ciry Park

swimming pool - Suzy Hunley taught me the correct way

The last good book I read was: The Chamber

Favorite Shag event: SOS, Midwinter & the DJ Throwdown

Favorite Shag song(s): Wee Baby Blues, Tonque & Cheek,

Since I've Been Loving You

Worst hangover: 1st SOS (4 day drunk)

Hobbies: Golf, Jet Skiing, Shagging, and making Pam happy Something that gives me "Goose Bumps": Pam's cold feet

Pet peeve: Phoney people

When I was a child, people always teased me about: My

weight

I would like to be stuck in an elevator with: My new bride

Something I could live without: More phoney people

Dream vacation: Sandals Resort

Worst date: Never had one

A celebrity I would like to meet: Greg Norman

Favorite Television show: NYPD Blue

Favorite Movie: The Dirty Dozen When I'm nervous, I: Talk a lot.

I wish I could: Never have a bad day and get some corn from

Jesse

Worst job I ever had: The one I have now

Added Rewards

Lynda Justice

All of us who worked so hard to put on the February benefit for Meals-on-Wheels have received an extra reward! I personally felt great (again) when I read the article in Shaggers Ltd. magazine by editor Jim Stratton. The following is an excerpt from this article. Read and know that we did something truly wonderful for many!!

So many events have occurred in the past few months that all add up to an extremely promising future for us all. Beach Music has been standing at the world's door knocking...and knocking...and knocking...for nearly fifty years now. Stand by folks 'cause the door is beginning to open. The eyes of the world are looking at us through the peep hole...and the eye's are liking what they see!

You say that you've heard that before? Maybe so. But to understand our excitement, take a look at a few of the things that have happened recently.

In this past year a few shaq clubs have taken what we consider important steps forward to "promote and preserve". For instance, The Burlington Shag Club broke that "standard shag club party routine" by adding The Band of Oz, along with a Shag DJ to their annual charity fundraiser. The results: this one day activity raised over \$7000 for a worth cause and a heck of a lot of interest in their club. The prime objective of the event was to raise as much money as possible for a worth cause. The second objective was to have a good time get-to-gether. Putting aside the more self-serving tendency to hold a pure dancing party which would primarily appeal to it's club members, Burlington provided a forum so both the "Shag Clubbers" and the "Beach Band Lovers" could come together and play an important part in their community, appreciate the art and heritage of both the music and dance and rediscover each "groups" common bonds. Somebody in Burlington did their homework. Somebody was smart. Somebody kept their focus...and Somebody took a real measurable step in "promoting and preserving the shag and the lifestyle" in Burlington, North Carolina. After all, when you get to the roots of it...didn't all this stuff get started by folks just having a good time dancing...sometimes to guys with sax's and sometimes to guys spinning records?



New Members

Jim & Beth Zint Ronny Thomas Daily Harris

Newly Married Members



Mr. & Mrs. Rick Turner Mr. & Mrs. Steve McHone Mr. & Mrs. Ray Welch



Mountain Road Trip

Lynda Justice

On Saturday, October 21st, Jesse and I were in the Tri-City area of Eastern Tennessee and had gotten bored with waiting for the leaves to turn. So we decided to drop in on the MESS Fall Bash (Mountain Empire Shag Society). The event was held at Rascals, a Teen Club that had graciously allowed the old folks to use their facility, in Kingsport. What a great facility it was. It's a shame that shag clubs couldn't have places like that. Anyway, as were going upstairs, following the sound of the music, we ran right into Wendy & Dane Joyce of the Steppin Out Shaggin Shag Club as they were coming down. I couldn't believe it! You just can't go anywhere without getting caught these days!

As we entered the party area, the club's vice-president, Larry Calhoun, greeted us and made us welcome. All during the night he and others made sure that we had plenty to eat, drink and were having fun. In fact, we were having so much fun (we won the 50/50 and a door prize), they were considering asking us to leave (Larry assured us that they were only kidding). I'm not so sure. I still think they were trying to get rid of us by all the shooters they kept offering us...something about being laced with peach flavored moonshine...I can't seem to remember!!

We met lots of nice people, had great fun and daned to the tunes being played by Terry Hopper. Thanks MESS!!!!

Weddings

Joan & C.B. Kimbro's daughter got married the last weekend in October. She is also the daughter of Jim & Melanie Allen of Gibsonville.

Elections will be held at the next business meeting! Friday, November 17th, 8:00 at Masters Tavern, Ramada Inn. Your vote counts! Be there!!

Dear Shag Club Members:

We want to thank those of you who were able to come to our wedding and enjoy the festivities. We probably don't hold the record for the shortest ceremony, but it must have been close! Our intention was to have a big party with good friends, good fun, good food, good music, and lots of dancing. We think we accomplished that and more. It was a great evening and having you there made it even more delightful. Thanks again.

Rick & Evelyn Turner

The Grand Nationals Will Be Back in '96

It was announced that Jackie McGee & Charlie Womble will be bringing the Grand National back again in '96. They will be holding the event at the same hotel in Atlanta, which as I understand, was a great place. This will be Memorial Day weekend, so check your calendars. I'm sure we all look forward to the second time around.

Spring Safari Parade to be Held Again

SOS will again sponsor the Spring Safari Parade. Each club is invited to enter decorated floats or simply walk in the parade. This past Spring, the parade was a big success, thanks primarily to the promotional efforts of Bruce Fitzsimmons of the Islander Shag Club. Bruce is their SOS Representative.

Halloween Party Highlights

Martha Mobley

Boy! What a disappointing party! Only 3 people dressed up for the occasion. And they were all women! Needless to say, the club saved some money by not having to pay Best Couple and Best Male prizes. But it would ve been more fun if we'd had more dresser uppers. Ervin Ellington did a great job DJing for the event. The weather really put a damper on things. This was the 2nd Friday night in a row it had rained.

Newsletter Deadline

If you want any articles or ads published in the December issue of the Shag Rag, they must be in my hands by Friday, Dec. 1st. Mail to:

Martha Mobley Newsletter Editor 4254 Bell-Mt Herm 5A Burlington, NC 27215 (910) 273-4859 Fax

Twisters Fall Cyclone

Martha Mobley

Four of us from Burlington headed down for the Twisters Fall Cyclone to find out what it was all about: Merle Prim, Jane Williamson, Jonnie Ellington and myself. Merle and I got there around 7:00 Friday night, cleaned up a little and caught the shuttle to the party around 8:30. The old skating rink in Mooresville is a great place to have a party. Dennis & Frankie Johnson from Statesville were there. We also ran into Amos & Jo Lynn Elvis from Pilot Mountain and the Snyders from Eden (hope I got that name right). Our newest members, Jim & Beth Zint, were there with their Virginia friends. Jim is still living and working in Virginia, but Beth has already moved to Mebane. There was plenty of good music to dance to. All the drinks were provided free with the weekend ticket: Screwdrivers, Madras, Draft Beer, Canned Beer, Mixers, and any other mixed drink you asked for!

Saturday morning Merle and I ate breakfast and went shopping instead of catching the steps workshop which was given by Gene & Kathy Benfield of Raleigh. We got to the party around 1:00 Saturday afternoon. Twisters Shag Club was selling raffle tickets starting Friday night. If you bought a ticket Friday night and didn't win anything, your ticket stayed in the pot til Saturday night. I' bought 6 tickets for \$5.00. There was more good music to dance to Saturday afternoon. We decided not to eat the buffet dinner provided by the club, opting to sit down in a restaurant instead. The buffet was great: Barbecue, fried chicken, baked chicken, baked beans, corn on the cob, potato salad, cole slaw, etc.

We returned to the party Saturday night. Merle bought 6 tickets for \$5.00 and said "I'm going to have the winning ticket". Sure, Merle! More good music to dance by. Then around 11:00 they had the raffle drawing. By this time they had over \$1200 in the pot. They decided to draw three (3) times. The first ticket drawn got \$2##, the second ticket drawn got \$3##, and the last ticket drawn got substantially more. Guess who won the big prize? Merle Prim, who stated that she would

have the winning ticket! She asked me not to say exactly how much she won, but it was enough that she treated me to the motel room for the weekend and said she was going to fly her granddaughter home for Christmas. Needless to say, Merle had a ball this weekend. At least I got to stay with a celebrity. Way to go, Merle!

Included with the party ticket for the weekend, was breakfast Sunday morning prepared by the Twisters Shag Club. Wonderful! The whole party was well organized. I met a member of their club who was originally from Graham, Jean Moore. She knows Tyson Johnson. Overall, we met a lot of nice people this weekend from everywhere. It was good to get away for a weekend to a great party.

Do you know any club member whose under the weather? Have you heard of anyone experiencing a death in the family? If so, please call our Rembrance person, Lynda Justice, or one of the officers. You can even call the newsletter editor, if you can't reach anyone else. But, please call someone!

Burlington Christmas Parade

We are going to have a float in the Burlington Christmas Parade this year. The parade will be Saturday, November 18th at 10:00 a.m. If you want to be in ■ the parade, you need to help decorate the float! In other∎ words, don't show up to be in the parade, if you're not going to help decorate it! Decorating will begin at 7:00 a.m. that morining. ■ The location for decorating the ■ float has not been determined yet, call Lynda Justice at ■ 584-6826 (home) or 226-0237 (work).

Steppin Out Shaggin Shag Cluh

Fall Boogie Woogie '95

Date: Saturday, November 11, 1995 Place: Reidsville Moose Lodge

2456 South Scales Street

Reidsville, NC 27320

(910) 349-7107

8:00 pm-1:00 am

\$500 Per Person Cost:

Light hors d'oeuvres will be provided

-Cash Bar-

You can brown bag-Just register your bottle at the door

Music By

Our Own DJ's Amburn & Kenny



HIGHWAY 87 (ACROSS FROM HOLIDAY INN)
REIDSVILLE, NC
(910) 634-0111 SHUTTLE SERVI

SHAG-KF





INLAND THROWDOWN THE ASSOCIATION OF BEACH AND SHAG CLUB DEEJAYS PRESENT IN THE PINES THE MOORE AREA SHAG SOCIETY SOCIETY



PINEHURST RESORT & COUNTRY CLUB



NOVEMBER 17 & 18, 1995

FOR SHAG CLUB MEMBERS AND THEIR INVITED GUESTS AND SOS CARDHOLDERS 86.00 PER PERSON PRE-REGISTRATION FOR ENTIRE WEEKEND

GRIGOO AT THE DOOR!

The Association of Beach and Shag Club D.J.'s will provide top D.J.'s from the Southeast who play at SOS, the D.J. Throwdown and in Shag Clubs all over the Southeast.



FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 17th 2:00 p.m. to 2:00 a.m.-DANCING AT THE PINEHURST HOTEL EXHIBIT HALL SCHEDULE OF EVENTS



12 Noon to 2:00-Shag Workshop by Sam & Sarah West
2:00 p.m. to 2:00 a.m.-DAWCING AT THE
PINEHURST HOTEL EXHIBIT HALL
SHAG DANGE WORKSHOPS AND VENDOR BOOTHS
(10:00 p.m.-return of the "Blues Brothers")

SPECIAL "INLAND THROWDOWN" RATES

MAIL OR FAX COMPLETED FORM TO PINEHURST RESORT ROOM RESERVATIONS AT THE MANOR INN, GOLF AND TENNIS LODGES & CONDOS (MAIN HOTEL ACCOMMODATIONS AVAILABLE AT SEASONAL RATES) CALL 1-800-487-4653 FOR MORE RESORT INFORMATION

more information contact: Chuck Priest (910-692-4749), John Sill (910-215-0170)

Phone Shag Club M.A.S.S.-PO Box 322-Southern Pines, NC 28338

Governor's Augusteer Gervice

This is to certify that Burlington Shag Club

is hereby awarded the highest designation of appreciation for distinguished volunteer service to the People and the State of North Carolina, and is to be granted and extended all honors and courtesies provided by this Office, entitled thereunto by this certificate of recognition and appreciation.



Sald A.

October 11, 1995

Dale

On Wednesday, October 11, 1995, I had the honor of accepting the Governor's Volunteer Award from Governor James B. Hunt for the Burlington Shag Club on the campus of Elon College. I was accompanied to the ceremony by Al Fogleman, fundraiser chairperson, and Bob Marcia, past president of the Burlington Shag Club.

Friends, you out did yourself this year! To receive this award, a committee decided the extent of service given and you truly gave of your time and effort. Many volunteers from the Central Piedmont counties were honored and I wish each and everyone who worked so hard to make the Meals-on Wheels Benefit Dance such a tremendous success could have been on the stage with me to receive the award. I was humbled to have accepted this award on behalf of all members of the Burlington Shag Club.

Even though my term as president is near the end, I would like to encourage each member to help with the benefits that we have chosen to support. The causes are most worthwhile, and you do have a special feeling when the work is complete and the organizations have reaped the rewards of hard labor by those faithful members.

Always,

Jonnie



Governor and Mrs. James B. Hunt, Jr.
cordially invite you to a reception
at five o'clock
followed by
the Governor's Volunteer Awards Ceremony
at six o'clock
Wednesday, the eleventh of October, 1995
on the campus of Elon College
Elon College, North Carolina

Burlington Shag Club Official Nomination Ballot

1	1	1			
☐ Lynda Justice	Vice-President 🔲 Susan Harrell		□ Dottie Whaley	□ Judy Vernon	
President	Vice-President		Secretary	Treasurer	

heck the box beside one name for each office. If you desire, you ay check the extra box and write in another name. Fold ballot be ore turning in.

Absentee ballot: Place your ballot inside a sealed envelope and sign your name on the outside of the envelope. Place the sealed envelope inside another sealed envelope addressed to:

Nominating Committee Chairperson Burlington Shag Club P.O. Box 1174 Burlington, NC 27216-1174 Absentee ballots must be in the P.O. Box when the mail is picked up on Friday, November 17th, 1995. Or absentee ballots can also be left at Masters Tavern with Nita since she opens at 5:00 p.m. every afternoon.

Burlington Shag Club, Inc. Membership Application

		Employer (hers)	Work Phone (hers)	Birthday Home Phone (hers)	Please take a few minutes to answer the questions below:	Would you be willing to work on a committee if asked to help? Yes□	Do you have a special talent you could contribute to the club? Yes □ No□	Do you know the basic shag step? Yes ☐ No ☐ If "No", would you be interested in taking lessons? Yes ☐ No ☐	Are you willing to have your name, address and phone number published on a membership list? (distributed to members only) Yes	Please list any activities/ functions you would like the BSC to organize:				Annual Dues for 1996: \$10.00 Single, \$20.00 Couple Membership Runs Irom January Through December	(You were NOT a member last yea r) New 🗅 (You were a member last year) Renewal 🗅	
Address	City, State, ZipCode	Employer (his)	Work Phone (his)	Birthday (his)	Please take a few min	Would you be willing	Do you have a specia	Do you know the basi If "No", would you be	Are you willing to har membership list? (dist	Please list any activii	1.	2.	3.	An	O Check O Cash	

Mail to: Burlington Shag Club, PO Box 1174, Burlington, NC 27216-1174



Next Meeting - Friday, November 17th Happy Thanksgiving!

Whaley, Buddy & Dotty 4615 Quarter Creek Lane Liberty, NC 27298





Shag Ragar, 1995



Burtington Shag Club, Inc. P.O. Box 1174
Burtington, NC 27216-1174
Appress correction requested



401 Alamance Rd. Burlington, NC 27215 N.C. License # 1175PW Al Fogleman Owner/Operator 1910) 226-1448 SHEET VINYL-CARPET-WOOD-AREA RUGS-VINYL TILE



MODERN LINOLEUM & TILE COMPANY

301 NORTH MAIN STREET, BURLINGTON, NC 27217 226-8586 FREE ESTIMATES

DON BOONE - OWNER

SUZANNE SHARPE - SALES

COMMERCIAL - RESIDENTIAL



First Choice Realty

202 Huffman Mill Road Burlington, North Carolina 27215 **Business 910-584-0021** Toll Free 1-800-627-2824 Ext. 181 Fax 910-584-1604 Residence 919-304-2281

Each Office Is Independently Owned And Operated





WEATHERGUARD CAR & PATIO COVER DEALER Bus.: 226-5584 Res.: 584-6680

BYNUA SHARPE AOTORS, INC.

Used Cars & Mobile Homes

Alamance Battleground Road

Rickey Sharpe Owner

5515 S NC 62 Burlington, NC 27215